
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO.1 

OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY 

 

 

POLE ATTACHMENT FEES 

 

 

 

 A public hearing will be held at 9:30 a.m., May 6, 2025, so that the Board of 

Commissioners may discuss and consider the pole attachment fees and charges. 

 

 The hearing will be held at the PUD Administration Building in the Newport 

Conference Room, 130 N. Washington, Newport, Washington and via Microsoft Teams. 

 

 The public is invited to attend and be heard. 

 

 

     Karen Willner 

     Clerk of the Board 
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